
       
                       
 
 
 

     NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR FUND 
                   OUR NEIGHBORHOOD    Fall 2024 

      $488,000+ in emergency financial assistance provided since May 2020.  

        THANK YOU to our donors for making a difference to 696 families in need !      

  

              
        

"If someone asked me why I donate to Neighbor to Neighbor,  
it is a fairly easy answer for me. In my work, I have seen Neighbor to  
Neighbor help people in need. On multiple occasions, I have seen those  
who were struggling financially and at the end of their rope receive  
financial assistance from N2N and feel hopeful again. Neighbor to  
Neighbor has no overhead and the money that we have donated goes  
directly to the ones who need it. The money is distributed to an agency  
that is already working with the person and the agency ensures that the  
money is applied directly to the need. In this way, N2N offers real and  
responsible assistance to people who truly need it. That is why I continue  
to donate to Neighbor to Neighbor.”  --Tim Brumbaugh 
 
In the Fall of 2023, Tim & Jessica Brumbaugh of Farmington arranged for an automatic monthly gift to 
Neighbor to Neighbor through the Finger Lakes Area Community Endowment (FLACE) at Canandaigua  
National Bank & Trust.  Their sustaining support provides us with a reliable source of income, which is so 
                        important to our mission to be a nimble, flexible source of emergency funding for our 
                        neighbors in need.   Please consider becoming a sustaining supporter by visiting the FLACE  
                        website at https://www.cnbank.com/your-community/finger-lakes-area-community-endowment or by  
                        using this QR code.  Your gifts are tax deductible, and you can adjust your gift amount at any                           
                              time. 

Annual Gifts Raised vs Assistance Awarded 5/1/2020 – 8/31/2024 

     
We started 2024 with a small carry-over of funds from last year, thanks to the generosity of our many donors 
beginning in May 2020, as well as the annual funds provided by the Ontario Children’s Foundation since 
October 2020.  This has enabled us to provide emergency financial assistance consistently through August, 
even though gifts received lagged somewhat behind assistance awarded.   A successful fall fundraising appeal 
will allow us to remain nimble and flexible when the requests for assistance arrive.      
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